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FCC Mailroom
To Victoria McCauley FCC

Attn: Media Bureau Audio Division/Tolling Request

From: Anna Eaglin and Paul Randle with KHSX 101.5 FM-LP

Re: Tolling Request-Extension due to Devastation Disaster Hurricane Harvey

Facility ID: 193530 File #: BNPL-20131113BQN

DarMrs'McCauIey, lam requestingan extension date for His Sanctuary Ministries USA International

Inc., due to damages to ourbuilding from Disaster Hurricane Harvey September 27th, 2017, address

1717 Turning Basin Dr. Houston, Texas 77021 suite 485. We were given an extension before the

hurricane and we were on schedule to launch our radio station KHXS 101.5 FM-LP before the storm

actually destroy our new tower and building roof top.

Mrs. McCauley our building engineer on several occasion after the storm tried repairing the stations

roof and other parts of the building the devastation hurricane has caused, but unfortunately the

engineer stated on last Friday the repairs could take long with obtaining new permits from the city to

allow us to put our tower back upon the roof, but first he must repair them safely.

KHXS has complied with the engineering's request to see if we can move the towers in another

location on the roof, but now it appears the roof itself need more repairs before we can mount the

tower properly on the roof, this is another setback to launch our station in a timely manner. We are

asking for an addition 90 days to launch our station to allow the building engineer to complete their

repairs so our tower can be mounted and stored in a safe place for all partied said.

We had to purchase another tower due to store damages from Hurricane Harvey and repair windows

in the building and the surrounding area. Our office tried until the end to launch but circumstance

beyond our control from the act of God has delayed us from launching our new station. We are working

through the holidays to make sure this task is complete and safe and trying to get the engineer make

sure the roof is safe to mount our equipment.

Mrs. McCauley, please understand our dilemma and note as soon as we get approval to mount our

tower on the roof our engineer will work tirelessly to get KHSX 101.5 FM-LP on the air. Hurricane Harvey

has caused a lot of devastation to all of us loosing 1000's of dollars replacing equipment and etc, we

appreciate your understanding and hope to hear from your office soon. The engineer stated they will

work hard to assist us, but they have this entire building to make sure it is safe for all tenants. Thanks in

advance Mrs. McCauley if you have any question please call me Anna Eaglin Executive Director and COO

for KHXS 101.5 FM-LP and Board Member Paul Randle 281-824-5894 or 832-245-2581.

Respectfully Yours:

Anna Eaglin and Paul Randle Board Member


